
When you sell your property, the
purchaser will receive a rubbish bin
and the waste collection service
becomes mandatory.

CHANGES TO OUR 
WASTE COLLECTION
SERVICES
The Shire of  Toodyay has introduced some
changes to the waste collection services for Shire
residents with a dwelling on their property. These
changes are as follows: 

1 If  you currently have a bin service, you
can no longer opt out of  the service.

2 If  you currently do not utilise the
Shires scheduled waste removal
service, you are permitted to continue
to manage and dispose of  waste as
per current practice.

3

4 Upon the completion of  a dwelling a
waste collection service becomes
mandatory.

5
If  you have additional bin services,
they can be removed, however the
basic service will remain.


